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Montenegro welcomes the distinguished delegation of the Saint Kits and Nevis. 
We note progress that the country has made to become the party to the core human rights instruments. 
We particularly acknowledge steps that the country has taken to improve the rights of persons with disabilities and their inclusion into society. In the same vain, Montenegro encourages the Government to consider adopting legal   provisions   that   specifically   prohibit   discrimination   against   persons   living   with disabilities or requiring access to buildings for  such  persons.
Montenegro would like to make the following to the Saint Kits and Navis: 
1) To ratify the Optional Protocol to the Convention on the Rights of the Child
2) To develop national legislation to ensure access to sexual and reproductive health services and rights for all segments of the population.

We wish Saint Kits and Nevis a suceessful UPR cycle
I thank you.


